
From: Smith, Ashley
To: Brown, Bronwyn
Cc: Vea, Edmund (Ed); Jimenez, Ann; Koutoufidis, Nicholas; Watt, Regan
Subject: RE: JVR PC Report
Date: Monday, May 03, 2021 11:00:28 AM
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Thanks Bronny. I have time set aside for this review tomorrow.
 
Ashley Smith | Chief | Project Planning
COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO | Planning & Development Services
T. 619.857-8012
 

From: Brown, Bronwyn <Bronwyn.Brown@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 10:54 AM
To: Smith, Ashley <Ashley.Smith2@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Cc: Vea, Edmund (Ed) <Edmund.Vea@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Jimenez, Ann
<Ann.Jimenez@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Koutoufidis, Nicholas <Nicholas.Koutoufidis@sdcounty.ca.gov>;
Watt, Regan <Regan.Watt@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: JVR PC Report
 
Hi There,
 
I have completed by review of the JVR PC report. Ashley here is the link:

 
Bronwyn Brown
Land Use and Environmental Planning Manager
Bronwyn.Brown@sdcounty.ca.gov
(858) 495-5516 (phone)
(858) 414-3244 (cell)
 
County of San Diego
Planning & Development Services
5510 Overland Avenue, Suite 310
San Diego, CA 92123
PDS website: http://www.sdcounty.ca.gov/pds
 

 

For local information and daily updates on COVID-19,
please visit www.coronavirus-sd.com. To receive
updates via text, send COSD COVID19 to 468-311.
 

 

 



 




